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Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

At a time when a small percentage of Architects have just begun to recover from 5 years of recession and increasingly
difficult economic times, to be hit with a tax on architectural services is both unfair but also renders in-state
practitioners at a considerable disadvantage to out-of state architects. The pendulum has swung from the many cries of
CT as the business friendly state to just the opposite. Having practiced here for over 40 years, our market is aready
stressed and taxed as heavily as | can recall (other than when this was last imposed upon us!). Please do not pass this

bill.

Glenn H. Gregg, FAIA, Architect <ggregg@gwgarchitects.com>

151 East Street
New Haven




